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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND Powen COMPANY
HIcnxoxo,VIMOINIA 20261

W.L. STEWART
vaca Panerneur

Neca. man orzRATIONS

November 21, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 136A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/JHL/Ims
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief Docket Nos. 50-338 |

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos. NPF-4

L U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D. C. 20555 -

.

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY |
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

SUPPLEMENT TO PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGES *

In our letter dated March 16,1984 (Serial No.136), we proposed Technical
Specification changes for North Anna Unit Nos. 1 and 2. The proposed
changes were to revise the existing Technical Specifications to reflect !

,

the new License Event Report System as provided in Section 50.73 to 10 CFR
Part 50 and the immediate notification requirements for operating nuclear
power reactors as provided in Section 50.72 to 10 CFR Part 50.

The purpose of this letter is to resubmit pages from the March 16,19M
submittal due to the fact that the NRC could not approve those pages
because the pages also indicated references to other previously submitted
changes that have not been approved by the NRC. The resubmitted pages
delete references to the other previously submitted changes and only indi-
cate changes related to the requirements of Sections 50.72 and 50.73 to 10
CFR Part 50. The proposed Technical Specification changes for North Anna
Unit No. 1 are provided in Attachment 1. The proposed Technical Specifi-
cation changes for North Anna Unit No. 2 are provided in Attachment 2. A
discussion of the proposed Technical Specification changes is provided in
Attachment 3.

This request has been reviewed and approved by the Station Nuclear Safety
and Operating Committee and the Safety Evaluation and Control staff.
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Vamonsu Et.acraIC AND Powsm COMPANY " Harold R. Denton

- It has been determined that this request does not involve an unreviewed
;, safety question as defined in 10 CFR 50.59 and does not pose a signif-
'' icant hazards consideration as dafined in 10 CFR 50.92.

Since this letter supplements our previous submittal and license admend-
ment fees were submitted with the previous submittal, no additional
license amendment fees are enclosed.

Very truly yours,-

L h , _~> m
W. L. Stewart

] Attachments:
4

1. Proposed Technical Specification Changes-Unit 1
2. Proposed Technical Specification Changes-Unit 2
3. Discussion of Proposed Technical Specification Changes

Mr. James P. O'Reillycc:
'

Regional Administrator
Region II

j Mr. M. W. Branch
; NRC Resident Inspector

North Anna Power Station>

:
i
: Mr. Charles Price
'

Department of Health
! - 109 Governor Street
" Richmond, Virginia 23219
;

,

-!
!

l

.

|

4

4

e --v-.... ,-r.,,,%- . =-.-s.,.,.,,,r ,,,e=< ...y 3,,,.,-.,, -c,,-wy,--,--,,,.--we,--,. yw.,v~.--.w.,,,- ,7.---,,.p-,%-.y.,g..,w,.3--,-,--,,.,-y%-,..,-w-w.,e-


